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LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT
I am happy to write this introduction for 
our second employee newsletter. Please 
check out this newsletter for updates on 
what is happening with the company and to 
learn details about new benefits and upcoming events.  

In this issue of the newsletter we are recognizing 
some of the people who have joined ZaneNet as 
employees and interns—and are giving a special shout 
out to Sheena Patel in our Employee Highlight section, 
as we recognize her as an outstanding employee and 
team member. We will continue to highlight others in 
the newsletters to follow. 

We are happy to have seen (and celebrated with) many 
members of the ZaneNet team during our annual 
holiday party and at community service events. Please 
consider coming out to our summer family friendly 
event as well—more details to follow. 

We continue to be 
proud of the work that 
our team is doing. 
Wishing everyone a 
happy start to the 
summer and I hope 
you get a chance to 
enjoy the good cheer 
and weather that 
comes with summer 
in the DC area.  All the 
best.  Alexandra
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ZANENET IN THE COMMUNITY
ZaneNet team members including Sheena Patel, 
Sandeep Puri, Tinh Bui, Luigi Leblanc, Harriet 
Washington, Angela Debruhl and Alexandra 
Jellerette participated in a Holiday Party 
sponsored by ZaneNet for children enrolled in the 
Playtime Project, an organization that provides 
activities, healthy snacks, and fun for children at 
emergency shelter and transitional housing sites 
throughout Washington, D.C. Our team organized 
fun activities such as bracelet making and 
cookies/cupcake decorating. For more 
information on Playtime Project, please visit their 
website at www.playtimeproject.org.

ZaneNet was recognized  
as Healthy Business of the  

Month by DC HealthLink. 

http://www.playtimeproject.org
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EMPLOYEE HIGHLIGHT 
Sheena Patel— 
is recognized as  
an Outstanding  
ZaneNet Employee
Sheena, a Maryland 
native, absolutely loves 
her home state! After her 
undergraduate studies at the 
University of Maryland, College 
Park, she completed her medical degree in the 
Cayman Islands. Soon thereafter, Sheena ran a 
group of outpatient mental health clinics, which 
cemented her passion for behavioral health. 
Sheena joined Zane Networks in January of 2017 
and has been working full time for CRISP since 
then. At CRISP, she is the Associate Director of 
Provider Relations, and also serves as the 
Behavioral Health subject matter expert. Sheena 
absolutely loves her job, which allows her to be 
out in the community and truly impact patient 
outcomes and total cost of care. Being able to 
leverage her medical knowledge within a health 
IT environment is such a unique and fulfilling 
aspect of her work. Through her role, she is able 
to interact with both hospital and non-hospital 
stakeholders, and Sheena is constantly 
challenged to help solve complex IT problems 
which directly affect provider workflows. She 
loves that she is always learning new things, and 
so grateful to work in such a friendly and 
supportive environment.

INTERN HIGHLIGHT
Kasim Helil
My name is Kasim Helil. I am a 
software engineer at Unisys 
Corporation. I graduated from 
University of Maryland in Computer 
Science. My interest in computer 
science began when I moved to the US 
back in 2012 - admiring how 
technological advancement helped the 
country stay great, I’ve wanted to be part of this  
fast-growing industry since then. 
I worked as a Software Engineer intern at Zane Networks 
in Summer 2018. Zane Networks has been a great place for 
me to develop my skills. The humble and friendly 
employees of Zane Network made my first work experience 
be so easy to adapt. 
I enjoy coding, learning new things, watching soccer game, 
and participating in group activities.

Caroline Chukwu
I am a rising Junior at the University of 
the District of Columbia. My major of 
study is biology and I plan to pursue a 
career in healthcare after attending 
medical school.
I am working with CRISP on their 
project to enhance their Health 
Information Exchange program in order to 
provide more equitable access to care and enhance overall 
healthcare quality. From this internship I hope to gain 
experience working in the health information industry in 
order to broaden my knowledge of healthcare as a whole.
In my free time, I love watching movies. My favorite movie is 
Kill Bill. I also love a good burger and my favorite burger 
joint in DC right now is TKO Burger.

Danielle Carroll
I am in pursuit of my associates 
degree in Computer Science at 
University of the District of Columbia. 
I graduated from Eastern SHS. I was 
born and raised in Washington DC.
I am working as a Web Development 
Intern with Zane Networks. 
My hobbies are video gaming, hanging  
out with friends/family, and enjoying musicals.

SAVE ON TRAVEL EXPENSE  
WITH SMART BENEFITS 
ZaneNet is now participating in WMATA’s 
SmartBenefits® program, whereby 
employees can pay for Metro pre-tax. Your 
SmartBenefits® are delivered to your existing 
SmarTrip® cards automatically.  
You can use SmartBenefits® to pay for transit 
and parking anywhere Metro’s SmarTrip® card 
is accepted, including at Metrorail parking 
lots. You can also use SmartBenefits® to pay 
for MARC, VRE and MTA Commuter Bus 
passes, and for MetroAccess. Hundreds of 
vanpool operators accept SmartBenefits® as 
well. For more information about the program, 
please call the office at 301-560-0500. 



ZaneNet Employee Newsletter Summer 2019  |  3

PAST EVENTS
Holiday Party
ZaneNet hosted our annual holiday party at the Josephine Butler 
House in DC in partnership with Digital Conventions. We celebrated 
our team members and as usual, the event was full of holiday cheer. 
Thank you everyone for coming out to celebrate with us.  

UPCOMING EVENT
Summer Family Picinic
Sunday, August 11, 2019. 
More Information to come!

EXPANDING THE TEAM
Welcome to our new team members!

Erica Lee, Business Development Specialist 

Renee Moore, Quality Improvement Coach  

Angelina Hernandez, Quality Improvement Coach  

Questions? Feedback?
Have any comments regarding the Newsletter?  
What would you like included in this publication? 
Give your feedback to:  
Angela Turner, aturner@zanenetworks.com.

Richard Morgan, FEI (Help Desk)

Angela Turner (on left), Office/Accounts Manager

Harriet Washington, Human Resources 

Srivinivas Mallepally, Software Developer,  
FEI Systems

UPCOMING BIRTHDAYS
Johnathan Hill	 May 22

Srinivas Mallepally	 June 19

Angela Turner	 July 7

Alexandra Jellerette	 July 23

Michelle Zancan	 August 13

Elias Mahmud	 August 16

Nandit Shah	 August 19


